
Friday 6th DecemberWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class had another great week! This week we have been getting ready for our Christmas 
assembly. The children have really enjoyed exploring Christmas resources. We have spent time 

outside exploring forest school and looking at natural resources!

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Dennis for willing our Sammy 
Safe award this week. This was awarded 

for walking safely with adults when coming 
into school!

Willow Class Christmas assembly is on 
Tuesday 10th at 1:45. We are looking 

forward to seeing you there!

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


